
INFORMATION 
(Date: 19-06-2020) 

 

Dear parents, from now on most of the information related to Antioch School 

will be given in the school website. 

And from Next Week, starting from Date 24-06-2020 we will be using our 

online class called ecamplive, by teachers and students alike.  

User login and password will be sent to you in your personal mobile. 

If you need any help, please contact the class teacher or subject teacher concern. 

 

Thank you all. 

Sd/-  

Mang Gangte 

Principal 


